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“DON’T LOSE HOPE” 
 

 
Romans 1:16&17,  page 939 
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WELCOME ROCKPOINT! 
We pray that you will have a meaningful encounter with God 
as we worship our Lord together!  Please join us in Fellowship 
Hall for a time of coffee and bagels immediately following 
the service this morning. We extend a special welcome to 
anyone visiting with us today!   
 
KIDS WORSHIP:  Kids will enjoy our ministries designed for 
every age to learn more about Jesus!  Pebbles Nursery is for 
children ages birth-2 and is located in Room 101.  Preschool 
ROCK is available for preschool children ages 2-5 throughout 
the service in Room 103.  Children in grades K-5 are welcome 
at Kid’s ROCK located in our Lower Level, Room B01. They are 
dismissed after participating in morning worship.  Safe and 
secure check in for ages 2-5th grade is located in our lobby.  
Guests are invited to attend!  SUNDAY SCHOOL for children K-
12 begins at 11:15am on Sunday mornings.  ROCK YOUTH 
GROUP:  Middle School 5-7pm, High School 7-9pm on Sunday 
evenings. 

 
PRAYER AND PRAISE 

Kris Vander Plaat’s daughter Meghan was hospitalized this 
week after being found unconscious due to low blood sugar.  
She has returned home but please continue to pray for 
healing. 
 

Pray for healing and a complete recovery for Pastor Dave 
Lyman who had knee replacement surgery this past week. 
 

Pray for comfort, strength and healing for those with cancer: 
Michael Ays, Ruth Aupperlee, Tara Breur, Luann De Young, 
Faith Noah, Lorinda Leon, Deb Steyling, Lynn Stalter, and 
Marina.

Pray for our shut in members and for those with ongoing 
medical concerns, such as Joanne de Bruyn, Marilyn 
Gardenier, Phyllis Schuurman, and Audrey Vogel. 

 



 
 
Pray for the victims and families involved in both the DC and 
Philadelphia plane crashes this past week.  We pray for 
comfort for the families of every person who lost their life on 
both the airplanes and helicopter.  

ROCKPOINT NEWS 
 

RECOGNITION LUNCHEON:  Join us TODAY at 11:30am (following 
the service) for a luncheon recognizing Pastor Johnnie, Kait, 
Ellie and Johhnie as they prepare for their next calling.  Both 
kids and adult Sunday School is canceled so all can attend 
the luncheon! 
 

CROSSROADS REGISTRATION IS OPEN! 
Registration forms are available on our 
website at www.therockpoint.org.  

Crossroads Camp is for kids who are entering 
2nd grade through 8th grade.  This year the camp runs 8 weeks 
from June 23 through August 15.  Tell your friends and 
neighbors! 
 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY will meet in the Fireside Room this 
Thursday, February 13 at 7pm.  It is not too late to join!  See 
Faith Tanis if you have any questions. 
  

PEBBLES JUNCTION:  Come for a fun morning at our stay and 
play group for kids ages 0-5 every 2nd & 4th Friday of the 
month from 9-10:30.  Next playgroup is Friday, February 14 – 
come and have fun at our Valentine’s Day party! 
 

MEN’S GROUP:  Charlie & Darryl’s Men’s Group will be meeting 
at Matthews Diner on Thursdays at 7:30am.  All are welcome 
to attend! 



                 

 

 

2024-25 COUNCIL MEMBERS 
Elders    Deacons 

Steve Peters, President Nick Vander Plaat, Chairperson 
Allan Mulcock, Clerk  Pam Reitsma (E-M), Secretary 

Chip Amerman (A-D) Curtis Carlough, Treasurer 
Keith Tanis (E-M)  Aaron McCombs (A-D) 
Al Lindsay (N-S)                       Steve Lagerveld (N-S) 
Greg Golden (T-Z)    Bob Genuario (T-Z) 

 
*Feel free to reach out to your household elder/deacon with 
any questions, needs or concerns. 
 

NEW HOPE FOOD PANTRY is looking for food pantry donations 
of: Canned fruits and vegetables, pasta, cereal, peanut 
butter, feminine hygiene products (pads or pantyliners) and 
dish soap.  
 

 

 

†A Special Offering is collected the third Sunday of the month†  
Sunday, March 16 - Servants Heart 
Sunday, April 20 – Justice Network 


